
Emergency Preparedness and 
Response Inventory

"Thank you for your interest in the Emergency Preparedness and Response 
Inventory.  The Inventory is currently being revised to incorporate 
feedback received during field testing.  A new version will be 
ava ilable in late July. 
Please contact Pomeroy Sinnock, Ph.D., 770 - 488 - 2469, or Christine 
Bradshaw, M.D., M.P.H., M.B.A., 770 - 488 - 8499, for additional 
information."


